May 26, 2016

Vincent Finizia – Chairman Zoning Board of Appeals Town of Chester 786 Kings Highway Chester, NY 10918

Re:

Construction Trailer Variance at 40 Well Sweep Lane Sugar Loaf, NY Section 13 / Block 1 / Lot 7

Dear Mr. Finizia,

The current variance for the use of a construction trailer to help facilitate the construction of a bridge for access to my property ended on May 15th. I would like to ask for an extension of this variance. I appreciated the encouragement and support of the members of the board at last year's request and should have heeded the Board's recommendation to ask for more time than I wanted, such as to the end of the summer.

My apologies for coming to you and the Board after the current variance has expired. I'm in the process of renewing the construction permit as well and hope to keep the Board and Community amiable towards my project. Please let me know what I may need to do to extend my variance.

Sincerely,

Andre' Kéel

34 Glenford Wittenberg Road

Glenford, NY 12433

Cell: 914 224 3779

Email: keelarchitecture@gmail.com